
October 2024 

 

 

Notice of the breakfast menu renewal 

 

 

Thank you for your continued patronage of Hotel Hankyu RESPIRE OSAKA. 

In order to improve customer satisfaction, our hotel will renew the breakfast menu from 

November 1, 2024. Accordingly, the breakfast fees will be revised as follows. 

We will continue to strive to further improve our services, so we appreciate your understanding. 

 

 Starting November 1, 2024 

 

■ Hotels subject to the renewal 

  9th Floor : Italian Dining 「Grigliato CUÓCA」  

 

■ Revised fees 

   Adult fee 3,200 yen (*tax included) 

*All prices shown are per person, and include consumption tax. 

 

 

 

General Manager 

 


